WHEREAS WE

WHEREAS

DT OCESE O F GRAFTON

FACULTY

did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Jeffrey
Ross MURNAIN Rector of the Parish of The Dorrigo and

the Churchwardens of St. Stephen's Church at Dorrigo,
praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal
Authority, grant a Faculty for the belowmentioned addition
to St. Stephen's Church Dorrigo:

STAGE I VERANDAH ENCLOSED. WITHIN CAREFULLY ESTIMATED
INITIAL ACHIEVABLE COSTS AND MOOTED AND PROPOSED FOR
SEVERAL YEARS UNDER DIRECTIONS OF THE FORMER RECTOR.
DIAGRAMS ARE SELF-EXPLANATORY AND THE CURRENT PROPOSAIL -
HAS ACTUALLY BEEN ON DISPLAY SINCE LAST NOVEMBER. RECENT
CONGREGATION GROWTH IN MANY AREAS MEANS THAT THIS
RELATIVELY LOW-COST PRACTICAL EXTENSION IS NOW POSSIBLE.

this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate

to be undertaken in St. Stephen's Church, Dorrigo

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give

consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and

seal this Twenty Eighth day
of June in the year of our
Lord One thousand nine hundred

and ninety.

Registered at Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the

day and year mentioned
+ﬁ.~«u

Diocesan Registrar.

above, by me




